
 

   

 

                         07.03.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I am delighted to report that our energy and water supplies remain robust, ensuring that our 
production processes continue uninterrupted and operate at peak efficiency. All our equipment 
is running flawlessly, underscoring the steady progress we achieve every day. 
  
     In addition, we have already begun preparations for our participation in the international 
exhibitions Adipec 2025 and Stainless Steel World 2025, where we plan to showcase our latest 
innovations. Please stay tuned for further updates and announcements regarding these events. 
  
     Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We look forward to achieving new 
milestones together. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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